
2025
FILL THE PACK

As part of the 8th annual SPYC “Little Bay Day” regatta on July
18th, we will gather school supplies for a service project known as:

“FILL THE PACK”
 “Fill The Pack” will collect new and slightly used school supplies

for underserved students who attend elementary schools in
Ocean County, NJ. Please drop off donations at SPYC at the

donation box on July 18th, 2025 or contact Jack Shea to pick up
supplies.

We Are Accepting Donations Of:
Glue Sticks
Filler Paper
Rulers (12 in)
#2 Pencils
Colored Pencils
Highlighters

Backpacks
Crayons
Index Cards
Washable Markers
Pocket Folders
Notebooks 

For more information, contact Jack Shea 
(908-739-2229 or johndanielshea@icloud.com)


